
 

7 September 2020 
 
 
 
AEMO 
 
Via email: sras.consultation.2020@aemo.com.au 
 
 
 
 
RE: EUAA Submission – System Restart Ancillary Services Guideline 2020 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
This submission specifically refers to the AEMO proposal to combine the existing two electrical sub-networks 
within the Queensland region into one. We note the concerns expressed by Powerlink on this topic and 
would support the Powerlink position as outlined in its submission.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Chief Executive Officer 
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